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MEMORANDUM TO: All Ontario Fire Chiefs
FROM: John McBeth

Acting Ontario Fire Marshal

DATE: April 3, 2024
SUBJECT: Registration for the Charged for LiFE (Lithium-ion Fire Education)
Symposium

Recently, the Office of the Fire Marshal (OFM) shared a save the date announcement regarding
the Charged for LiFE (Lithium-ion Fire Education) symposium on lithium-ion battery fire safety.
The symposium will take place on May 22, 2024, at the Ascott Parc Event Centre in Vaughan,
ON.

The OFM is pleased to announce that registration for the symposium is now open.
Symposium speakers and panelists will discuss a variety of issues regarding lithium-ion battery

fire safety, including the importance of educating the public about lithium-ion battery fire risks.
Once finalized, the agenda will be posted on the registration website.

All fire department personnel, stakeholders and representatives from fire safety organizations
are encouraged to register here for this in-person event. Space is limited, so register early.

If you have any questions, please contact the OFM’s Public Education and Communications
team at OFM.PubEd@ontario.ca.

Sincerely,

%@% PPl FZ et

John McBeth
Acting Ontario Fire Marshal

c: Mario Di Tommaso, 0.0.M.
Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety


https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/charged-for-life-lithium-ion-fire-education-symposium-tickets-862311566107?aff=FMMemo
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/charged-for-life-lithium-ion-fire-education-symposium-tickets-862311566107?aff=FMMemo

